
Dear sir, 

 

As an Ealing resident I wish to place on record my support for the Neighbourhood Plan produced by 

the Central Ealing Neighbourhood Forum (CENF) in consultation with local residents, businesses and 

organisations in the community.  

 

Francis Patrick Salaun 

30 Hillcroft Crescent, 

Ealing  

W5 2SQ  

 


